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Help others stay warm this winter by donating your new or gently used coats to the box outside the Most Holy Redeemer School office.

We will be collecting the coats Monday, November 5 until Friday, November 16.
Thank you in advance for donating.

If you have any questions, please contact Maura Racz via

ncagney@mhrschool.com


This coat drive is in collaboration with the EP Youth Department.
